DRINKING WATER NOTICE
Portland Water District
Steep Falls System ID# 0091302

Our Public Water System Has Completed an Initial
Service Line Inventory

No Lead Service Lines or Galvanized Service Lines Requiring
Replacement (GRR) were found, and we have no service lines where the
construction material of the line is unknown.

On October 2, 2024 the Portland Water District provided the Maine Drinking Water Program
with a request for approval of our initial service line inventory, which identified no lead,
galvanized requiring replacement {(GRR) or unknown service lines.

The service line inventory was developed using the following verification method(s):
(Water system must select all verification methods used in its evaluafion of service lines)

Field Inspection by PWW5S
Records Review

O Statistical Analysis

E Customer Self-ldentification

O Other(s) Maine Drinking Water Program -Approved Method(s):

On October 2, 2024, the Maine Drinking Water Program accepted our service line inventory.

For more information on all service lines for the Portland Water District, see www.pwd.org or
contact Portland Water District Customer Service at 207-761-8310.




